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Tiffin Board of Education Appoints Dr. Joanna Beres to Fill Vacant Seat

Tiffin, OH — The Tiffin City Schools Board of Education has appointed Dr. Joanna Beres to fill
the board seat vacated by Dustin Williams, who resigned effective September 1 because he is

moving outside the district.

Williams’ term was set to expire at the end of this year. The Board expressed gratitude for his
service and noted that his early departure created an opportunity to allow his successor to

begin serving immediately.

In accordance with Board policy, the vacancy was addressed within the required 10- to 30-day
window. Following consultation with board members and Superintendent Jerry Nadeau, the
Board determined that Dr. Beres, who is running unopposed for the seat in the November

election, was the logical candidate to complete the unexpired term.

Dr. Beres is a parent in the district and serves as an Assistant Professor of Chemistry and
Forensic Science at Tiffin University. She earned her B.S. in Chemistry from Walsh University
in 2006 and her Ph.D. in Inorganic Chemistry from the University of Akron in 2011. Her career
has included work as a chemist for the City of Canton’s Water Reclamation Facility and
teaching positions at the University of Toledo and the University of Findlay before joining Tiffin
University in 2023.
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Board President Larry Kisabeth welcomed Dr. Beres to the team. “Dr. Beres brings a strong
background in education, a commitment to student success, and a personal investment as a
parent in our schools. We are confident she will be an excellent addition to the Board of

Education.”

Dr. Beres will serve through January 1, 2026, at which time the new four-year term for the seat

begins.



